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From: Bev Cortiana <bcortiana@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 3:34 PM

To: Mayor Paul Colvin; Lori Bolen

Cc: Heather Ranalli-Peachee

Subject: City Council meeting (4-5-16) agenda item: Approve new THM Board member

Hi, Paul and Lori~

We are happy to share the following good news, which we included in this week's THM COW report (3-15-16):

New Board Member - A motion passed at the recent THM Board meeting (3-7-16) to nominate Kyle
Young to the Museum Board. Kyle is finishing his bachelors degree in History this year and plans to
attend graduate school in a history field. He would like to someday be a museum curator. We
welcome Kyle to the board pending approval by the City Council at the next scheduled meeting.

Kyle has attended a couple of Board meetings, is serving on our 30th Anniversary Planning Committee, and is
excited to serve on our Board. He will be a great asset.

Please include the approval of Kyle Young's appointment as an agenda item for the April 5th City Council
meeting.

Thank you!

~Bev

Bev Cortiana-McEuen

Tontitown Historical Museum, Treasurer
479-273-1340 home office
479-361-2609 cell



